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Tax Appeals Alert

Replacement to the  
Michigan Business Tax Revealed 

JUST ANNOUNCED - On January 27, 2011, Governor Rick Snyder released a draft of a new 
Michigan business tax proposal.  The proposal calls for replacing the Michigan Business Tax 
(MBT) with a Corporate Income Tax that would only be levied on “C” corporations, and not on 
pass-through entities or sole proprietorships.

The new tax would take effect January 1, 2012, and fulfills the Governor’s campaign promise 
to eliminate the MBT.  The proposal will be introduced in the Legislature concurrent with the 
Governor’s two-year budget submission in the month of February.

The proposal continues unitary group reporting and a 100% sales factor, while eliminating 
most of the other aspects of the MBT, such as the multitude of credits.  The proposal does 
not currently address transition issues and other necessities required when changing tax 
regimes.  We expect these details to be fleshed out as the legislation is prepared.

Our preliminary analysis indicates that while certain taxpayers will benefit from this new tax, 
other taxpayers, particularly multistate “C” corporations could have a tax increase.

If you have any questions regarding the new proposal, please feel free to contact us.

Detroit  •  Lansing  •  Oakland County  •  Ann Arbor  •  Kalamazoowww.honigman.com

This Alert provides general information only and does not constitute legal advice for any particular situation.
© Honigman Miller Schwartz and Cohn LLP 2011.  All rights reserved.

January 2011

http://www.honigman.com/Lynn-A-Gandhi
http://www.honigman.com/June-Summers-Haas
http://www.honigman.com/Daniel-L-Stanley
http://www.honigman.com/Patrick-R-Van-Tiflin
http://www.honigman.com/professionals/xprProfessionalDetailsHon.aspx?xpST=ProfessionalDetail&professional=738
http://www.honigman.com/Mark-A-Burstein
http://www.honigman.com/Jason-Conti
http://www.honigman.com/professionals/xprProfessionalDetailsHon.aspx?xpST=ProfessionalDetail&professional=739
http://www.honigman.com/timothy-j-gies
http://www.honigman.com/Mark-A-Hilpert
http://www.honigman.com/Jeffrey-A-Hyman
http://www.honigman.com/leonard-d-kutschman
http://www.honigman.com/Stewart-L-Mandell
http://www.honigman.com/Steven-P-Schneider
http://www.honigman.com/Michael-B-Shapiro
http://www.honigman.com/offices/xprOfficeDetailHon.aspx?xpST=OfficeDetail&office=10
http://www.honigman.com/offices/xprOfficeDetailHon.aspx?xpST=OfficeDetail&office=11
http://www.honigman.com/offices/xprOfficeDetailHon.aspx?xpST=OfficeDetail&office=12
http://www.honigman.com/offices/xprOfficeDetailHon.aspx?xpST=OfficeDetail&office=13
http://www.honigman.com/offices/xprOfficeDetailHon.aspx?xpST=OfficeDetail&office=14
http://www.honigman.com

